
From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk 
"Victoria Stevens" 
RE: Docket No. 20210015-EI - FPL Rate increase requests 

Monday, June 14, 2021 4:25:40 PM 

Good afternoon Ms. Stevens, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/14/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 05037-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 
20210015-EI , and forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and 
Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

Commission Deputy Clerk II 

Flo rida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

From: stevensvict=aol .com@mg.gospringboard.io <stevensvict=aol .com@mg.gospringboard.io> On 

Behalf Of Victor ia Stevens 

Sent: Monday, June 14, 2021 2:06 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Docket No. 20210015-EI - FPL Rate increase requests 

Dear Commissioner 

Florida Power & Light is asking for two rates hike in Florida. Increasing the cost of 
electricity is something you, the Public Service Commission, can control. 

It is unconscionable to think that Floridians should have to pay a guaranteed return on equity 
of 11.5 percent which is significantly above the nations average and well above most 
investment vehicles; the crux being "guaranteed minimum. " 

Please decline this request and have FPL redraft a more reasonable proposal. 

Thank you, 

Victoria Stevens 
7130 SW 48TH LN 
MIAMI FL, 33155-5603 
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